
 

  

 

Principal: Mrs P Marples 

 Deputy Principal: Miss H Nagelsztajn 

Ash Grove, Skegby, Notts  NG17 3FH 

Telephone:  01623 460329 
 

Email:  admin@skegbyjunioracademy.org 
 

Website:  www.skegbyjunioracademy.org 
 

 
Thursday 28th March 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Once again, we are at the end of another successful term at Skegby Junior Academy, the children have 
worked really hard and achieved so much. Thank you all for your support. 
 
The children have all enjoyed their Easter celebration day today and the competition entries were amazing 
– thank you! 
 
I would also like to thank everyone who supported Red Nose Day, we raised an amazing £115.52.  
 
Diary Dates 
Thursday 28th March – The Academy closes for the Easter break 
Monday 15th April – The Academy re-opens for the Summer term 
Monday 22nd April - Beech to visit the Library 
Monday 29th April - Maple to visit the Library 
Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday 
Monday 13th May – Oak to visit the library 
Friday 17th May – Non-uniform Day – bring a bottle (details to follow) 
Monday 20th May – Willow to visit the library 
Friday 24th May – Science Day 
Friday 24th May – Non-uniform Day – bring a raffle or tombola prize (details to follow) 

 
W/C Monday 13th May – Year 6 SATs Week 

Monday 13th May GPS and Spelling 

Tuesday 14th May Reading 

Wednesday 15th May  Maths paper 1 and 2 

Thursday 16th May Maths paper 3 

 
Mobile Phones 
I would like to remind everyone that children are only allowed to bring their mobile phones if they walk to 
and from the Academy without an adult. Mobile phones must be turned off on school premises and handed 
in at the office, at the beginning of the day and collected at the end.  
 
Breakfast Club  
At the beginning of the Summer term, the cost of breakfast club will increase from £2.00 to £2.50, due to 
increased costs.  A booking form has been sent out to those who currently have a place. If you would like to 
be added to the waiting list, please let the office know. 
 
 
I hope you all have a lovely Easter break, making lots of memories and I look forward to seeing the children 
on Monday 15th April. 
 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 

 


